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GPISD Board of Trustees Recognize Williamson Elementary Volunteer

Houston, Texas: During the January Board of Trustees meeting, GPISD recognized Pastor 
Harold Payne, of Truth Church, for being an exceptional volunteer at Dr. Shirley J. Williamson 
Elementary School.

Pastor Payne is an outstanding volunteer who provides valuable support and leadership to the 
campus’s Lions Club, a leadership development program for young male students at the school. 
Pastor Payne attends every meeting and helps lead and shape the boys into the men they will 
become. He is always willing to help in any capacity, anywhere on campus. He really has a heart 
for children.

Pastor Payne’s time and efforts in support of Williamson Elementary School are very much 
appreciated and valued.
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Pictured: (left to right)  Board president, Wanda Heath Johnson; Williamson 
Elementary volunteer, Pastor Harold Payne; and Superintendent of Schools, 
Dr. Angi Williams 
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